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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
June 25, 2020 

 
 

To: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
     Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Final Pay Request and Project Closeout 
 Gluckstadt Road Improvements-Contractor’s Pay Application No. #8, Final 
 
 
It is the recommendation of the Engineering Department that the Board approve Final Payment to Joe McGee 
Construction for Gluckstadt Road Improvements in the amount of $203,951.41 to closeout this project. The 
final revised construction contract price is in the amount of $1,828,414.62 which reflects a project underrun 
of $138,191.88 as well as a $23,240.00 deduction due to Liquated Damages.  












